
Friday October 28 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Woodley Park historical talk & walking tour, scheduled for Sunday October 30th, has 
been canceled. 
 
The Second District police station is having a Halloween party for kids ages 12 and 
under on Saturday October 29th from 6 to 9 pm. There will be a DJ, food, balloon artist, 
face painter and games and a goody bag for every child.  Call Officer Rhonda Hardy, 
(202) 715-7300, for more information.  3320 Idaho Ave. (behind the Giant supermarket). 
 
You can safely dispose of your unwanted drugs by taking them to Second District 
Police Station this Saturday October 29th from 10 am to 2pm. 
 
The DC Council Judiciary Committee will hold a hearing on pedestrian and bicycle 
safety on Wednesday November 2nd at 11 am at 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, Room 
412.  If there's anything you think the Council should know on this subject, especially 
relating to conditions on Connecticut Ave., you can testify in person (for up to five 
minutes) or submit written testimony until November 15th.  Contact Jessica Jacobs to 
sign up to testify or for more information. 
 
Calendar 
 
WPCA Meeting.  The WPCA Fall meeting and elections will be at Stanford (2661 
Connecticut Ave.) on Wednesday November 2nd, starting at 7 pm.  Speakers will be 
MPD Chief Cathy Lanier and Rock Creek Park Superintendent Tara Morrison.  The 
meeting will also include elections for WPCA officers and Executive Committee 
members.  Announced candidates are: President, Bill Menczer; Vice-President, Paul 
Poe; Secretary, Kate Bertram; Treasurer, Warren Gorlick; Executive Committee (three 
positions): Bruce Forrest, Sarah Taber and Zev Lewis.  Additional nominations can be 
made at the meeting. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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